
PH: 5996 1744  Bakewell St. 

PO Box 26 

Cranbourne 3977  

The teaching and learning pedagogy at Cranbourne Primary School is developed on a  

RECIPE (Relevant Engaging Challenging Innovative Personalized Enjoyable) 

 based curriculum that supports the members of the school community to develop intrinsic  

PRIDE (Persistence Responsibility Independence Discipline Enthusiasm) in their learning. 

CALENDAR  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

14th October - 28th November 

Swimming Last Day today! 

Month of  November 
 

27th November 

Prep Transition Session 4 

29th November 

“Fart Patrol” author visit 
 

 

Month of  December 
 

11th December 

State wide Transition Day 

Prep and Year 7 

Christmas Concert 
 

14th December 

Last School Banking day 
 

18th December 

Year 6 Graduation 

21st December 

Last day of year  

2:30 pm finish 
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Quote of the Week 

Strive for progress not perfection 

This week is the last session of swimming for the year. Our 
swimming program is something that we at Cranbourne 
Primary School are very proud of. It is wonderful to see the 
progression and confidence that our students make over 
the course of this program and our hope is that it            
continues into the future and that all our students are 
competent in the water and know what to do to stay safe. 

  

At assembly this week, I mentioned to all the students just 

how important it is for everyone to use the crossing guards 

to cross the road, especially after school when there are 

literally hundreds of cars surrounding our school. Parents I 

know it can be slow and frustrating but please make sure 

your child doesn’t cross the road just to get to your car a 

bit quicker, but takes their time and use the school      

crossing. Thanking you in advance for your assistance in 

this matter. 

http://www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au


Happy Birthday to 
those students who 

are celebrating 
their special day! 

Stars of the Week 

These students have demonstrated intrinsic 
PRIDE (Persistence, Responsibility,             

Independence, Discipline, Enthusiasm)  

Learning  

Community 
Home 
Group Student 

 
FA Rachael S 

FB Monadee C 

FC Rokhsar A 

 

JA Bailey W 

JB Will A 

JC Henil P 

JD Lillie R 

 

MA Behroz R 

MB Dylan R 

MC Sharni 

MD Monty 

 

SA Taneisha 

SB Joel 

SC Naman 

SD Summer L 

ICT   

 FB Nehaal S 

   

 SB Nathan S 

 SC Tristan L 

 SB Danish N 

Principal  JD Lili G 

From the Office    

When recording your child’s 
absence on our answering 
machine, please state your 
child’s name clearly, their 
Home Group or year level 

and reason for absence; e.g. 
unwell, appointment, family. 

Sometimes the phone line 
isn’t very clear and it is  

difficult to pick up on the 
name being left.  

If you say the Home Group 
or year level we can usually 
decipher which child the 

message is being left about. 

If you receive a text saying 
your child is absent without 
reason and you had left us a 
message—apologies but the 
message may not have been 
clear and we were unable to 
ascertain which child it was 

for. 

HAPPY     
BIRTHDAY TO 

OUR NOVEMBER     
& DECEMBER 

BABIES!     
 

 
Angelo T 
Bailey A 

Maliyah C 
Sneh C 

 

Di Fernand  

Assistant Principal 

Community News 
 

 

You may have noticed that we have had further work done on our trees around the school. 

Each year we receive a report outlining the health and stability of all of the trees on our 

school property.  

To ensure the safety and wellbeing of all of our community members, and the protection of 

school property, we address the concerns outlined in the report. Whilst the work that has 

been happening this term may appear drastic, it has been necessary to ensure continued 

safety. 

Work is continuing this week on our new portable—this is the final stage! Hand rails and final 

base boards are being fitted. We are hopeful that we will be able to access the building very 

soon, in preparation for 2019! 

Our ‘resident artist’ Nichelle is continuing the amazing work with Ms Carlin and students to 

decorate each of the bath tubs that were donated to the school earlier this year.  Everyone 

involved is enjoying the opportunity to help improve the school grounds. They are going to 

look wonderful when they are all finally in place! 
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